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Secretariat

Redistribution for Victoria
AEC

P O Box 768

Melbourne Vic 3001

Dear Secretariat

As an interested constituent in the present McMillan electorate | was
interested to note the boundary change for the proposed Monash electorate
on the eastern end around the Garfield, Bunyip area.

It would appear the proposed boundary is a dis-connect as it cuts off Garfield
North and those others north of the Princes Freeway. These communities are
inter-active and actually form one community. The proposed change puts them
in different electorates. They also share the same Postcode.

A suggestion would be to either place the boundary along the Tynong North
road and join it further along to the Monash boundary;

Or use the Postcode boundaries as Garfield North etc share the same
Postcode;

Or move the boundary to the Bunyip River which actually serves as a border
between the Baw Baw Shire and Cardinia Shire.

I trust you will consider my suggestions.
Sincerely

Jillian Shelton





